
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

It takes a village, and it’s time for our 

village to pull together to help with 

VBS 2019. I am letting everyone know 

that I need you, small hands, large 

hands, big hearts and the love for our 

children.  If you are interested in 

volunteering for VBS 2019 please let 

me know.   
 

Thanks Sis. Arianna Sartin 


